From: Debbie Dawson <tigerdragonmom@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 4:10 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Drilling permits and special use

Good afternoon,

I’'m writing to express my concern about the ordinance to allow one staff to approve drilling permits without public
comment or notification. I’'m sincerely concerned about the water quality in the area and the inherent danger of
allowing oil and gas companies to drill with appropriate safety procedures in place. The current ordinance fines of $300
will not but much of a deterrent to companies to do the right thing and protect our water supply. I’'m requesting that
you make changes in this process to protect the drinking water of the nearly million people who depend upon the
Albuquerque Aquifer.

Thank you,

Deborah D Dawson



